
 

 

 

 

Dear Year 3, 

Can you believe another week has almost passed?  We would not have been in 

school today we would have been spending it with family and friends to 

commemorate V.E Day. We have been thinking about how we could make it 

special at home. Here are some of our ideas, you might want to try one. (Mr 

Collier has added some templates to the website). 

Decorate a mug/ plastic glass / plate 

Dress up (you all looked fantastic when you went to Beamish in Y2) 

Make some bunting (Union Jack or design something to hang around your 

bedroom/house/garden/backyard) 

Make a paper Spitfire  

Make an Anderson Shelter (Out of cardboard or in the garden) 

Design and make a medal (Have a ceremony, present them to your family) 

Congratulations Year 3, we have been so pleased that lots of you have been 

accessing Get Epic. In total you have read over 1,500 books, that is brilliant!  

Well done to everyone who has taken part in Mathletics this week, our winners 

are Demian 3ST, Olly 3L and  Jason L 3C. 

We are all missing you all and looking forward to when we can all be together 

again. Stay safe, well and keep smiling! 

 

From Mrs Laidler, Mr Collier, Miss Sykes & Mrs Austin 

Mr Jones, Mrs Stables, Mrs Corrie, Mrs Kayani, 

Miss Glen and Miss Corker. 


